
 

ISM/TEM/Careers Day 22.10.21 

 
 
18th October 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
On Friday 22nd October 2021, pupils at Etone College are taking part in an enrichment timetable which forms 
part of our statutory RSHE curriculum and careers programme. 
 
Many exciting and informative experiences such as team building with the RAF, Fire Service, universities, 
STEM activities and visits from employers will take place.  We also have a university experience trip on this 
day and ‘take your child to work experience day’ for Year 9 pupils. All of the activities are themed around 
careers and/or cover the RSHE curriculum.  
 
This is a normal school day and pupils should arrive in uniform for 8.50am.  The sessions will be 
delivered in form groups and our usual high standards and expectations of behaviour will apply. 
 
An overview of the planned activities can be found below and a copy of our school RSHE policy can be found 
on our website. Please note that in Year 7, pupils will be looking at puberty and the changing adolescent 
body.  

  
 

Year group  Activities  

Year 7 
Science, Technology, Engineering, Maths (STEM), NHS, Mental Health, Marriott 
Hotel Group, Coventry University, Families in Crisis, Personal Hygiene/Puberty, Food 
Technology 

Year 8 
 

STEM, Combined Cadet Force, NHS, Mental Health, Severn Trent, and Coventry 
University. 

Year 9 
Take your child to Work Experience (programme to be confirmed for pupils remaining 
in school) 
All pupils will need to bring their PE Kit 

Year 10 

Albany Theatre Group, Warwickshire College Group, North Warwickshire South 
Leicestershire College, Hope not Hate (Language against Hate crime), CV writing, 
ASK apprenticeships and Football Academy  
All pupils will need to bring their PE Kit  

Year 11 

University Trip, Warwickshire College Group, North Warwickshire South 
Leicestershire College, Hope not Hate, CV writing, ASK apprenticeships, Football 
Academy, RAF and Fire Service.   
All pupils will need to bring their PE Kit  

 
Should you have any queries or concerns regarding the above, please contact Mrs Barlow in school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 


